MITCHELL
COUNTY

NORTH CAROLINA

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

This notice is to inform the public that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Mitchell
County DSS Board scheduled for Monday, February 05, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. has been
canceled.

Talylor Winchester, Clerk to the B(;ard_

DATE: January 03, 2024



